
 
 
 

 
 

 

Media release  
Monday 15 June, 2020 
 

Respected counsellor Maree Keel settles case 
against St Kevin’s College  
 
 

Maree Keel, former counsellor at St Kevin’s College, has settled her 
claim against her former employer on confidential terms.  
 
Ms Keel sends her best wishes to all students at St Kevin’s College, 
including those students that accessed the Counselling services during 
her four years at the College.  
 
Ms Keel wishes the College and their students every success for all 
future endeavours.  
 
Ms Keel would also like to express her gratitude to her colleagues and 
the students and parents, both past and present, who supported her.  
 
Maurice Blackburn Principal Josh Bornstein said: “It has been a privilege 
to represent Maree Keel, a brave and principled woman. I wish her well 
in the future.” 
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